
 

EA1415-02 
 
June 3, 2015 
 
Joyce Rabesca 
Northern Awakenings 
Behchoko, NT 
XOE OYO 
(867) 446-3144 
Via email 
 
Re:   Chedabucto Project Environmental Assessment 
 Intervenor Status Application 
 
Dear Ms. Rabesca 
 
Thank you for your application for intervenor status received on June 1, 2015.    The Review 
Board’s May 8, 2015 request for intervenor status applications specified that the application 
deadline was May 19, 2015.  The Review Board met on June 2, 2015 to consider your application, 
and decided to deny your request because the application was submitted after that deadline.   
 
However, the Review Board understands that you are interested in this EA and encourages you, 
and any others who are interested, to present your views as a member of the public at the 
Behchoko community hearing and the Yellowknife public hearing.  The Review Board will consider 
your views when making its decision on this EA. 
 
The Review Board encourages you, and any other interested party, to familiarize yourself with the 
scope of this assessment before presenting your views at either of the hearings.  The scope of the 
EA described in the Scope of the Environmental Assessment document (PR#36). 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
[original signed] 
 
Alan Ehrlich 
A/Executive Director 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Ph: 867-766-7056 
Email: aehrlich@reviewboard.ca 
Fax: 867-766-7074 
 
  

http://reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1415-02_Scope_of_the_Environmental_Assessment_Document.PDF
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